
 

 
 

5th March 2021 

 

All Principals 

 

Dear Sir, 

COVID 19 CERTIFICATION LETTER 
 

As per Health Guide Lines laid down by the Ministry of Education, there has to be a document 

filled by each player in the team and certified by the PHI in such players area of residence. 

 

But since most schools are finding it hard to get such certification by the respective PHI’s, it was 

decided on the following – 

 

The Principal will issue a letter certifying the following, for the squad of players coming for each 

match  

 Have not been exposed to the Covid 19 Virus 

 Have not received Medical treatment from a Hospital in the recent past 

 Have not been quarantined, nor are they coming from Quarantined areas 

 Do not have any symptoms of Covid 19 virus 

 

Such letter has to be given for each match and addressed to the MIC of the opposing team. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this regard 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

SRI LANKA SCHOOLS CRICKET ASSOCIATION 

 

 

 

J A K S INDRAJITH 

General Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 


